
 

 

 
 

 

S T V I N C E N T ' S P T A  F U N B A L L F R I D A Y 

 

Join our 
Lottery club! 

 

BY JOINING YOU ARE NOT ONLY 

HELPING RAISE VALUABLE FUNDS FOR 

SCHOOL, YOU WILL BE IN WITH A 

CHANCE OF WINNING A WEEKLY CASH 

PRIZE! 

EACH BALL COSTS £2.00 (WEEKLY) PAYABLE 

THROUGH PARENTPAY OR AVAILABLE TO 

PURCHASE UNTIL END OF SCHOOL YEAR. 

 
 

WEEKLY PRIZE WILL BE DRAWN EVERY 
THURSDAY IN SCHOOL AND ANNOUNCED IN 

THE NEWSLETTER. STARTING FRIDAY 30th 

APRIL 2021 AND INCLUDING HALF TERM  

(12 WEEKS). 
 

YOU HAVE TO BE IN IT TO WIN IT! 



FUN BALL FRIDAY 
 

THE RULES........... 

St Vincent's Fun Ball Lotto club is 

organised by the PTA. 

Staff, parents and relatives aged 18 

and over are all eligible to join.  

Make life easy and buy your Lotto ball 

for every weekly draw until the end of 

the school year via ParentPay. 

Alternatively, you can purchase a ball 

weekly at a cost of £2 via ParentPay 

before 5pm on a Thursday. 

There is no limit to the number of balls 

which can be purchased.  

Each ball is given a unique ball number, 

which is entered into the weekly draw, 

once payment is confirmed. 

Weekly prize announced in Friday's 

newsletter and the cheque to be 

collected by the winner on the 

following Monday from the office. 

The prize money will be 50% of the 

total weekly subscriptions. The 

remaining 50% going directly to St 

Vincent's PTA for school funding. 

 


